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EX.183/05
IMPLEMENTING ELECTRONIC GOVERNMENT STATEMENT



(IEG4.5) (Non Key Decision)

Portfolio
Corporate Resources

Subject Matter

A report of the Head of Customer and Information Services was submitted (CIS.15/05) enclosing the Council's interim Implementing Electronic Government Statement (IEG4.5).  The report is required by the Office of the Deputy Prime Minister and covers progress towards delivering modernised, electronically enabled services for 2005/06.

The January floods had destroyed the Customer Contact Centre and had resulted in the IT Unit having to divert from progressing the IEG Agenda to restoring IT services for the Council.  As a consequence, there had been little progress on the IEG Agenda over the past six months.  The Office of the Deputy Prime Minister had been informed of the situation and the subject of extending the e-government deadline for Carlisle had been broached with them.

An e-government Officer, funded through insurance money, has been appointed for a period of six months to work exclusively on achieving the e-government targets.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

1.
That the Implementing Electronic Government (IEG4.5) update report be noted.

2.
That the report be referred to the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee for information.

Reasons for Decision

The Executive agreed the content of the IEG4.5 Statement for submission to the Office of the Deputy Prime Minister.







